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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 28th June 2012 in the Village Hall

Talk from Steve Ibbetson, Environment Services, Wiltshire Council.

Steve Ibbetson made a presentation to the Parish Council regarding the Environment Services and relevant policies for the Parish Council. Mr Ibbetson also advised the Parish Council that there will be changes regarding these, possibly by the end of the year, when Wiltshire Councils’ Spatial Planning will be responsible for part of it. Cllrs questioned Mr Ibbetson on how the policies can be used within the village, including the new Memorial Centre and an informative discussion took place.

Kissing Gates.
Following an Area Board initiative, the Parish Council are looking at the installation of more kissing gates on footpaths within the Parish.  Any suggestions from members of the public are welcome, please contact the clerk.  They will only be installed after consultation with the land owner concerned.
Wessex Watermark Award.  

The PC has been awarded a £450.00 Wessex Watermark Award.
Best Kept Village.
Reminder! The Village has been entered in to 2012 Best Kept Village Competition.  Judging is imminent!

Safety Matting.
R2 funding for the supply and installation of safety matting was approved for some of the Memorial Ground play area.

Memorial Centre

The Trustees have expressed concerns because they will be personally liable once they sign any contracts for the new centre. It has always been the plan for the bulk of the expenditure to be covered by the sale of the building plots. Timing for all of this is incredibly difficult and the PC, therefore, is looking at ways to provide funds temporarily for any shortfalls. 
Winterslow Playday - 1st August 2012.
It was agreed to make a small contribution to the Winterslow Playday following its success last year and the number of children who attended from Whiteparish.  School holidays will be with us soon - please make a note of the date!  

Whiteparish Education Fund.

Two applicants have been awarded grants.
Next Meeting.
There were no Members of the Public present at the meeting. Villagers are invited to attend the next meeting, which is at 7.30 pm on Thursday, 16th August 2012 in the Village Hall.    The public of Whiteparish are welcome to raise any village matter at this meeting.  Please inform the Clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.

Prepared by

Maria Pennington,

Clerk to Whiteparish Parish Council
Birchley, Chapel Hill, West Grimstead, Salisbury, SP5 3SJ

maria.pennington456@btinternet.com


Tel. 01722 711858 
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